[image: A black fist with buildings and words

Description automatically generated]
Rochester Tenants Call For Immediate Passage of Good Cause Eviction Protections at the November 26th Council Meeting
In response to a new report from the Rochester City Council recommending the passage of Good Cause Eviction Protections, the City-Wide Tenant Union (CWTU) of Rochester has called on the Council to adopt these protections without delay at its upcoming meeting on November 26 (moved from its original date). CWTU Tenant Organizer Lisle Coleman issued the following statement on behalf of the organization:
“This report confirms what the people of Rochester have been saying all along: our community needs strong Good Cause Eviction Protections to keep families in their homes, and we need them now. The overwhelming support for Good Cause from 90% of participants in four public forums — renters and homeowners alike — shows the deep, citywide demand for this essential legislation.
"Nine upstate cities have already taken action, passing comprehensive Good Cause Eviction Protection laws that prioritize stability and protection for renters. By closing loopholes and curbing exploitative practices, these communities have shown the way forward.
"We are grateful for City Council's clear recommendation to pass the strongest version of Good Cause Eviction Protections possible and close loopholes that would leave out tens of thousands of tenants. Now it is time for Council to act decisively and fulfill the promise of stable, fair housing for all Rochester families by passing a strong Good Cause at November's City Council meeting. "
We need to get this bill across the finish line NOW. Can you join us on November 14th at 6:00 PM at Speak to Council to call for the immediate passage of the strongest version of Good Cause?
This is happening because of all of you! When we FIGHT, we WIN!
In solidarity,
Lisle Coleman
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RISE UP FOR RENTER POWER




